
149 Ninth Street/San Francisco / California 94103 / Telephone (415) 863-6135

November 6, 1972

Dear Nell,
Tis I, the promotion lady
rPflllPC r»O co mo nmirinf-lnn’requesting some promotion

•
 AND CHILD 

Nell Dorr

MOTHER
A COLLECTION OF 

WONDERFUL THINGS

All 1 really need, is the names of the museums where any and 
all of your photographs are in permanent collection, and 
hopefully some fellow or MS. at the museum(s).
I received a lovely letter from Mr. Irving Sussman and he Is 
doing a giant review for WAY magazine with all sorts of your 
lovely photographs.
Any other wonderful names will be "wonderfully" appreciated. 
In the permanent collection of a Scrimshaw,-Hudd)


